
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

21 November 2019 
 
Dear Neighbours 
 
We would like to thank you all for your patience and cooperation as works on Greenhithe Road 
continue for Watercare’s Northern Interceptor Projector. 

 
 What is happening next on Greenhithe Road? 
 
• We wish to advise that on one evening between 26 to 28 November, we will bring a crane 

into site to lift a large concrete chamber into the ground adjacent to Sunnyview Road. 
During this operation, Greenhithe Road will be closed to through traffic between Isobel 
Road and Roland Road between the hours of 10.45pm and 4.00am to accommodate the 
buses using this route.  Residents will be able to access their properties during this time.  
  

• These works are weather dependant and cannot take place if it is windy.  
 
• Please advise if you have any specific issues that need to be considered. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience as we aim to 
complete this work quickly with as little disruption as possible. 
 
Any questions? 
If you have any questions regarding these works, please email me at NIproject@water.co.nz or 
phone me directly on 021607774. Watercare’s Customer Services team are available at 
info@water.co.nz or on (09) 442 2222, Monday to Friday, 7.30am to 6.00pm (except public holidays).    

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Claire Donnelly  
Stakeholder Manager 
The Fletcher Construction Company Ltd 
On behalf of Watercare Services Limited 
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